
   

  
  

Statement related to hacking of Investigative Committee official
website

 

  

Today, 09:04 PM, the official website of the Russia’s Investigative Committee was hacked.
Unidentified individuals posted a piece of news on the site stating that participants of a campaign
that took place on 6 May 2015 in Moscow were illegally detained by officials of the Investigative
Committee. This information is false, it was immediately deleted from the site, but the link to it
appeared in the media.

We repeat, the information is not truthful, so we suggest that all the media delete it.

At the present time the Committee’s information security service is carrying out a check and trying
to locate the hackers. 
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